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Dear Families,

   At Nestucca Valley School District, we know the importance of 
school meals in fueling both healthy minds and bodies. Even though 
school meals may look a little different during School Year 2021-2022, 
please know that your school nutrition team is working hard to ensure 
students have safe, nutritious, and appealing meals. 

      I want to share how our district is working to overcome food supply 
and labor challenges related to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) public 
health emergency so that students continue to receive school meals.

   At times, our school district may not receive expected food orders 
due to labor shortages (such as delivery drivers) and limited product 
availability (for example, discontinued products or not enough of a 
specific type of product). 

      As a result, our food service staff may need to make last-minute 
changes to the menu or substitute a different brand of a food product. 

   We know that students have favorite menu items and are working 
hard to provide them whenever possible. We are also thinking ahead to 
identify alternative food items that are nutritious and appealing for the 
students.

      We appreciate your patience, flexibility, and understanding as we 
work to  provide school meals in a challenging and changing 
environment. 

  Sincerely- The Nestucca Valley Food Service Team

Nestucca High 
School - N.I.C.E. 
is entering into 
a collaborative 
business partnership with Central 
Coast Hospitality. 

      We will be completing the 
bike maintenance on all their 
fleet bikes. This will give us the 
opportunity to support local 
businesses in our community 
while developing mechanic skills 
for our students. 

      Students will complete 
tune-ups, overhauls, and one-off 
repairs of these bikes. 

   If you have a bike you would 
like us to take a look at, please 
feel free to bring it in. 

      N.I.C.E. will also be 
launching further programs to be 
announced soon!

Offering Bike Repairs!
NHS Students Food Service Update: Supply Challenges
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You're Invited!

   The high school fall concert is 
November 18th at 7pm! 
Come listen to the first concert we've done 
since fall of 2019!
   Audience is welcome to come watch in 
ffamily groups~wear masks, as is required in
the school at this time. 
   We are happy to share our music with 
the community once again!

Fall Band Concert: 11/18/2021!

NHS Speech has Great First Meet!
   The first tournament of the year went well for the speech team! 

   Neri Tate led the team in points with two 2nd places in the first three rounds. Her Oratory was 
well-received.
   Brooklynn Goodwin broke out her Informational speech on Medical Practices of the Past and 
received some excellent judge comments.
     Amy Moore experienced some technical difficulties with the virtual tournament format, but 
pulled through and got all three rounds done with her Prose piece.
   Alison Blair did a fantastic job turning her Informational piece into an Oratory for just this 
tournament (a time-crunch necessity) and now she is working on creating the boards needed for 
her 
Informational piece. Informational piece. Two other members did not compete this tournament. We recently added 
junior Lionel Brown to the team, and are excited to add him to the Impromptu lineup for the next 
tournament!

Go, Cat Speechies!




















